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There is tremendous cruelty existing in industries that use animals for entertainment 

purposes. There are so many another ways we can provide entertainment without 

exploiting innocent creatures. I support a way to teach our young people kindness 

and compassion- to create a world that does not exploit the voiceless.  

Thank you for your consideration.  


